
House Bill - 1373 
 
Thank you for the chance to address the members of the House Government and Veteran 
Affairs Committee. I am writing in opposition to HB 1373. Shortening the early voting window 
does not assist people in getting out to vote, it limits it.  
 
I have used early voting in the past, and now with small children, having this flexible window and 
the ability to vote by absentee has made it easier for me - and other parents I know - to cast a 
ballot. I hope the committee will give a Do Not Pass report for this bill. The bill does not benefit 
the voters of North Dakota. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Whitney Oxendahl 


